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Marcellus M. Chouteau, a member of the Kaw Indian Tribe, has been named Superintendent of the
Bureau of Indian Affairs agency at Pawnee, Oklahoma, Commissioner of Indian Affairs Morris Thompson
announced today.

Chouteau, who has been Program Officer for the Anadarko Area (Western Oklahoma and Kansas),
succeeds James Hale who has retired. A World War II Army veteran, Chouteau has worked for the
Bureau since 1964. He has held increasingly responsible positions, mostly in accounting and fiscal
fields, in Washington, D.C., Muskogee, Oklahoma, and Albuquerque, New Mexico.

Chouteau, 53, is a graduate of the Oklahoma school of Business and Accounting and has attended
Oklahoma State University and Northeastern Oklahoma State.
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